
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

1 April 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Revision Support 
 
As you are aware, we brought forward the date of the Year 11 reports by a few weeks so that our 
students and yourselves could have the data before the Easter holiday.  This is in anticipation that 
students will use their predicted grade information to prioritise their revision over the Easter break.  
 
I have included some information regarding planning revision timetables, stress management, 
revision techniques and other information.  If students have not started their revision yet they should 
do so immediately; it’s not too late to begin.  
 
When we return we have 17 teaching days left so it is imperative that students are attending every 
day.  I also recommend that students refer to individual subject checklists, compiled from the 
advanced information we have received from the exam boards, which will indicate which topics are 
likely to come up in the exams; please see the correspondence from Mr Peacock sent on 28 
February.  
 
A reminder that the final day for Year 11 students to attend school is Friday 13 May after which 
they will be on study leave and more information regarding this will be made available after the 
Easter holidays.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Mr S Smith 
Director of Key Stage 4 
 
Enc. 

 


